
From:   
Sent: 17 March 2025 15:31 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning ref S62A/2025/0077 
 
Dear Sirs,  
 
Land West of High Street, Stebbing 
 
We strongly object to this planning application. 
 
This application is not aligned with the Stebbing Neighbourhood Plan. The location of the 
proposed development indicates the access points onto the High St are on a blind bend which is 
already exceptionally busy particularly during school opening and closing times. The project will 
make this section of the High St even more unsafe and dangerous for motorists and pedestrians 
alike. There are already sufficient new build developments occurring in the village and this 
application which involves building on green common land is unnecessary and should be rejected. 
 
Mr & Mrs M Porter 

 
 

 
 

 




